
 
 
 
Susanne Gaddis, PhD 
118 Pinoak Court 
Chapel Hill, NC 27514 
 
Dear Susanne, 
 
Thank you for presenting our Keynote Address at the annual conference in Greensboro.  You did 
an outstanding performance.  The enthusiasm you showed helped start our conference off with a 
bang.  The way you mixed the humor and motivational message was incredible.  You were 
awesome…thanks for making us look great. 
 
I’m enclosing a copy of the evaluation summary from the Leadership Workshop, “Motivating 
Others through Words and Actions”, for your information.  As you can see, you received 
wonderful ratings for this workshop.  From the great comments regarding this workshop, it was 
very evident that you did a great job.  I am sorry that I was unable to attend the workshop; I 
know I would have enjoyed it.   
 
Please keep me on your mailing list; we would love to have you again. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mary Lowdermilk 
NCHV Conference Director 


